
Music

“Education for Life In All Its Fullness”

Music is embedded in every aspect of school life at Harewood, with our hope that 
every child will develop a lifelong love of music.  We aim to take our children on an 
engaging and inspiring musical learning journey during their time with us.  We strongly 
believe that music is for everyone at Harewood and that it is a vital part of every 
child’s education.

We believe that music develops a wide range of life skills as well as promoting 
creativity such as teamwork and self-confidence.  Perhaps most importantly though, it 
helps the children to build their own identity and is a way to express themselves.  
Music enables the children to build new friendships across the year groups and 
cements each child’s place within our school family.  

Music at Harewood is taught by a specialist and is a practical and creative subject. The 
children will make and create music through using voices, singing, body percussion, 
instruments and technology.  Singing is an incredibly important aspect of music at 
Harewood and is a regular part of worship in our whole school assemblies.  Children 
are offered the opportunity to access weekly music lessons on a range of instruments 
and we have extracurricular musical activities including our choirs.

Our children not only learn about music, they become musicians who are able to 
confidently share and perform using their new skills.  Our children stage musical 
performances for parents including a Harvest Festival, a Nativity and Carol Service, KS1 
and KS2 Production and a Thanksgiving Service at the end of the school year.  Above 
all, we want music to be enjoyable and fun for all the children.


